
REQUEST FOR ACCOUNTING PROPOSAL

The Housing Authority of the Township of Berkely in Bayville, NJ will be accepting 
proposals for accounting services for the 24-month period from December 1, 2024 to 

November 30th, 2026.  Any person or firm interested in submitting a proposal for 
accounting services should contact the Berkeley Housing Authority at 732-269-2312.  

 The deadline for submission of proposals will be Tuesday, October 22nd, 2024 at 3:00 pm. 
Proposals can only be submitted by mail or fax.


